
Participation of representative of the State Statistical Committee in Regional 

Workshop organized in Almaty on “Information Management Preparedness 

& Response” 
 

Representative of the State Statistical Committee Deputy Head of the 

Department on Coordination of Statistical Works – Gasim Aliyev was participated 

in Regional Workshop on “Information Management Preparedness & Response” 

organized by UNO for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs on 4-5 June, 2012 

in Kazakhstan, Almaty. Beside the representative of the Republic of Azerbaijan 

also representatives of the Republic of Kazakhstan, Uzbekistan, Tajikistan, 

Turkmenistan, Armenia, Georgia, Kirgizstan and representatives of the Regional 

Office on Central Asia and South Caucasus of UNO for the Coordination of 

Humanitarian Affairs were participated in the regional meeting. 
 

 
 

Training meeting was fully dedicated to the preparation of emergency 

response, forming of central staff and creation of working groups, correctly and 

systematically distribution of local and international humanitarian aids, collection 

and analysis of data on number of population and infrastructure in the area of 

emergency, practical issues on emergency cases. 

All presentations and lectures in two days meeting were presented by the 

experts of Regional Office on Central Asia and South Caucasus for the 

Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs. It was noted that, in most cases efficiency 

of humanitarian operations depend on existence of data and information. The main 

activity purpose of   Regional Office on Central Asia and South Caucasus of UNO 



is the support of training in emergency cases and the role of management of 

information. By this purpose, Coordination Office on Humanitarian Affairs of 

UNO is working in a close corporation with regional countries Caucasus and 

Central Asia. 

During the meeting participants were informed about P-codes in different 

countries, their structure and the meaning of code. 

Then the discussion was about duties of working group during the 

emergency case and state bodies, non-governmental organizations and mass media 

included them. Also discussion was about Geographical Information System, maps 

drawn before and after the emergency case and formation of this system.  

Then the methodology was called MIRA was presented. MIRA is the result 

of working group forming immediately after the emergency case. MIRA was 

formed for the support of fundamental information about the injured people. 

The delegation of Azerbaijan was actively participated in the practical 

trainings, discussions and during the resolving the tasks.  
 


